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iDCS 100:  New MISC Cards & Software Release 1.43 

 
The purpose of this Technical Bulletin is to introduce the new SMISC1A and SMISC2A cards 
and explain their association with the new iDCS 100 1.43 (05.08.09) software. 
 
The MEM3 software has been modified in order to support the iDCS 500 internal modem card.  
The modification allows customers to install the iDCS 500 internal modem card onto the new 
SMISC1A or SMISC2A cards. 
 
The SMISC1 and SMISC2 cards have been replaced by the SMISC1A and SMISC2A cards.  For 
the new cards to work properly in the iDCS 100 (software version 1.xx) system, the MEM3 
processor card must have software version 1.43 or higher.  If the SMISC1 or SMISC2 card is 
installed in the iDCS 100 system, then software version 1.38 or below must be installed on the 
MEM3 cards. 
 
This change is required because the iDCS 100 internal modem card has been manufacture 
discontinued.  This allows for a common internal modem card for both the iDCS 100 and iDCS 
500 platforms. 
 

iDCS 100 R1 SMISC Software Compatibility Chart 
 Version 1.38 or Lower Version 1.43 or Higher 
SMISC1 or 2 Yes No 
SMISC1A or 2A No Yes 

 
Note: All iDCS 100 (software version 1.xx) systems shipped on or after September 12, 2005 

will include the new 1.43 (05.08.09) software. 
 
 
If you have any questions about this or any other Technical Support bulletins please contact 
Samsung Technical Support by phone at 800-737-7008 or by email at: 
BCS.Support@Samsung.com
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